
 
Report to: Health and Wellbeing Board 

  

Date:  22 October 2014 

  

Report of: Chief Executive Report 

No: 
 

    

Contact Officer: Dawn Lythgoe Tele No: 331095 

  

Report Title: Monitoring of Health and Wellbeing Board Decisions 

  

Non Confidential:  This report does not contain information which warrants its 

consideration in the absence of the press or members of the public  

 

 

  

Purpose: The report details the progress of the decisions taken by the Health 

and Wellbeing Board. 

The monitoring report will be a regular report to meetings of this 

Board. 

 

 

  

  

Recommendations: The Board is requested to consider the report action and progress 

of its past decisions. 

 

 

  

  

Decision:  

 

  

  

Background 

Doc(s): 

 

 
  

 

  

  
  



 

 

Date of 
Meeting Item and Decision 

Action and 
Progress 

16 July 

2014 

2  Health & Social Care Integration Update 

 
That stakeholder stories be included in future update 
reports. 

Stakeholder stories 

are in development 
and will be included 
alongside staff and 
patient stories in 

future reports to the 
Board. 

3 
September 

2014 

12  Better Care Fund - Stage 3 Submission 
 

That the Chief Executives of the Council and the CCG 
together with the Chair of the Health and Wellbeing 
Board, be given delegated authority to make suitable 
amendments to the final submission, on the basis 

outlined in the report now submitted, ahead of the 
deadline for submission to Government of 19th 
September, 2014. 

The Stage 3 Better 
Care Fund 

submission was 
finalised and 
submitted to the 
Government in 

advance of the 
deadline of 19th 
September, 2014 

3 
September 
2014 

14  Director of Public Health’s Annual Report 2013 
 

That updates on delivery of the objectives contained 

within the Annual Report be submitted to the Board 
via the Health and Wellbeing Performance 
Management reports. 

Updates are being 
developed for 
inclusion in future 

reports to the Board. 

3 

September 
2014 

17  Health and Wellbeing Board Forward Plan 

 

Members raised the following item for possible 
inclusion on the Work Programme, as follows: 
 

 the involvement of the ambulance service in the 
delivery of integration. 

This item will be 

included in a future 
Health and Social 
Care update to the 
Board, date yet to 

be set 

 
 
  
 
 


